NORTH CAPE PTO
PRESENTS OUR ANNUAL

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 26TH
5:30-7:00pm at Open House @;' e
$1.00 each el

The PTO will be offering ice cream
bars and fruit popsicles for just
$1.00 during Open House this

year. Come enjoy this sweet treat

while getting to know some other
families at North Cape School in &
the school cafeﬂt\deria.




